
Report from the Education Committee 
Wednesday, June 5, 2019 
 

 
TOPICS: 
Prime Minister’s Award  
Learning Leaders – A Year in Review 
Reconciliation Update 
Climate Crisis 
Education Meetings Venue Change 
 

 
AWARD – Superintendent Scott Saywell recognized Teacher Liz McCaw for her prestigious 
Prime Minister’s Award of Teaching Excellence.  Listen in. 
 

 

PRESENTATIONS – Staff members from Learning Alternatives, Dover Bay, NDSS, Cinnabar 

Valley, Bayview and Ladysmith Intermediate presented details and data from the school’s 

year in review.  

 

Watch the presentations. 

 

 
RECONCILIATION – Trustee Stephanie Higginson gives thanks to the Board of Education 
on behalf of the Reconciliation Committee for passing the budget which included a 
Reconciliation manager position.  
 

 
CLIMATE CRISIS – Trustees discussed putting forward a motion about steps the district 
would take to commit to make changes to combat the current climate crisis. 
 
Listen to the conversation. 
 

 
MEETING VENUE – Trustees discussed what it would look like to host Board meetings in 
schools. 
 
Watch the conversation. 
 

 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 
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